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Helping hands needed as winter approaches

	On behalf of the entire team at Neighbourhood Network, we would like to thank the communities of Aurora, East Gwillimbury,

Georgina, and Newmarket for their support of our annual Fall Food Drive program. 

Thanks to the dedication of more than 50 volunteers and the generosity of patrons shopping on November 1, we were able to donate

390 full bags of food and over $3,000 to our local food banks. 

As we move into the winter months, it becomes increasingly important to lend a helping hand to those in need. I encourage you to

visit the Neighbourhood Network website, www.nnetwork.org, to find out how you can step up and give back today, and continue to

help us to build better communities!

Erin Cerenzia

Coordinator, Neighbourhood Network
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